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TRADE WASTE COLLECTION NOTICE 

MONDAY 1 JULY  2024 

 
Weddin Shire Council regrets to advise businesses that the Trade Waste Collection 
scheduled for Monday 1 July 2024 will not occur due to unforeseen circumstances.  
 
The Trade Waste Collection date will be rescheduled for an alternate day during the 
week, Council will advise via Facebook and Council's website regarding the 
arrangements. 

 

 

 


